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URGENT 

 

January 2022 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

POSTPONED - Year 8 History Trip to Black Country Living Museum, Thursday 27 January 2022  

 

Unfortunately, due to Covid restraints and staffing/pupil absences, we have made the decision to postpone 

the History Trip to Black Country Living Museum. 

 

The revised date for the trip is THURSDAY 10 MARCH 2022. All other details for the trip remain the 

same. We will send a reminder of the full trip details nearer to the time.    

 

Thank you for your understanding in this matter. 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Mr Biling 

History Department 
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